
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

Notice regarding door security at the 
Guild Hall 

 
 

Following the adoption of the Risk Management 
Document 2018-19 by Lydd Town Council at the 
meeting of 14th May 2018, the doors to the building 
will be kept locked apart from reception via the single 
door during normal opening hours.  

 
The double doors will remain closed and will be 
opened to allow access to Councillors and members 
of the public for meetings. 
 
Please ring the bell for entry to the building when you 
are attending meetings and if we can ask you to 
ensure that you are here in good time for the start of 
the meeting so as not to interrupt the meeting whilst it 
is in progress. 
 
Thank you.  
 
 

 

 

 

 

Tel: 01797 320999 
 
Email: townclerk@lyddtown.org 
www.lyddtc.kentparishes.gov.uk 
       -------------------- 
Town Clerk:  Angela Alexander 
       -------------------- 
We are open to the public on   
Mondays, Wednesdays, & Thursdays 
from 9 am to 12:30 pm       
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